


New Contract Year April 1, 2015 – Mar. 30, 2016 
 

Project managed by PSMFC 
Regional Habitat Team is no more 
Paul Ashley on contract (part time) 
Reduced budget 
 
Priorities; 

Complete transfer of data and reports to repository 
Finish Perspective Papers on program history 
Assist WAC in formulating recommendation to NPCC 

 
 



HEP Website on StreamNet 



HEP File Explorer: Searchable archive of HEP reports and documents 



Historical Perspective Papers 



Historical Perspective Papers  
 

• Southern Idaho 
• Upper Columbia 
• Lower Columbia 
• Comprehensive Summary of HEP application and crediting issues encountered by 

the RHT 
 

• Once Paul’s papers are written and reviewed, they will be posted on the HEP 
website.  

• PSMFC will set up a process to collect the perspectives of other interested parties  
• These will be posted to the website as well 
• We anticipate an open period for comments that would last several months, 

perhaps closing after the final Council recommendations?  
• Opportunity to comment publicized through WAC. 
  

 
 

 



Future Direction for HEP 
Determined by NPCC Decision in 
October. Documents will remain 
accessible on StreamNet website 


